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Date of Meeting: 17th October 2023 

Agenda Item: 5 Report Details 

Background to the Report: 
 
Denbighshire published its agreed syllabus Summer 2022. The 
Curriculum for Wales become statutory for all primary schools Sept 
2022 and for year 7 and 8 pupils this September. Schools have 
had a year to trial, plan and evaluate their practice regarding the 
new curriculum. 

Purpose of the Report: 
 
To allow SACRE members to discuss how schools are adapting to 
the new curriculum.  An opportunity for Governors and those 
working in schools to share their experiences.  

Recommendations: 
 
 To possibly share good practice within the DCC RVE 

network.  


